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[bookmark: _GoBack]16. Council Member Reports and Comments:
Ms. Wakefield stated that she will let her term with the NDDH to expire at the end of the month.
Mr. A. Griffiths gave a report from last month’s Ag Commission meeting and said that the Personnel Subcommittee will need to meet to discuss contract negotiations.
Mr. Anderson attended the Public Safety meeting.
Mr. D. Griffiths gave a report on the Veterans’ Coffeehouse and the Health Department.
Ms. LaBerge reported that the ZBA did not meet, reported on the P&Z meeting, the Rec Dept, KBA, and Solid Waste.
Mr. Kerttula reported on the PBC and the Charter Revision Commission, toured the Sewer Treatment Plant, and went on a site walk at the NTE property.
Mr. Grandelski reported on the Sewer Authority and the Conservation Commission
Mr. Cesolini
18.  Adjournment:
Mr. D. Griffiths made a motion, seconded by Mr. Anderson, to adjourn the meeting.
Voice Vote:  Unanimous.  Motion passed.
The meeting ended at 9:29 p.m.

                                                                                                       Respectfully submitted, 



                                                                                                       Elizabeth Buzalski
                                                                                                       Council Secretary
--------------------
KILLINGLY TOWN COUNCIL
PUBLIC HEARING

Date:  Thursday, April 11, 2019
  Time:  7:00 p.m. 
  Place:  Auditorium
	           Killingly High School

KILLINGLY TOWN COUNCIL
   
The Town Council of the Town of Killingly held a Public Hearing on Thursday, April 11, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the Auditorium of the Killingly High School, Killingly, Connecticut.  
 
Vice Chairman Anderson called the Public Hearing to order at 7:00 p.m. Board of Education Superintendent Rioux presented the Board of Education budget.  Town Manager Calorio presented the Town’s budget.  Vice Chairman Anderson opened Public Comment.

John Sarantopoulos, 37 Tunk City Rd, Killingly, commented on the 5-year capital improvement plan.  He stated that the sprinkler system at the High School has an inadequate supply.  He also pointed out what he felt were flaws in previous building projects.  He complemented the Town Manager for not using any funds from Reserve to balance the budget. 
Superintendent Rioux stated that he had researched the sprinkler system and it is charged and ready for any emergency.  He also commented on the Capital Improvement Plan and the progress that has been made so far.
Donna Bromwell, Bailey Hill Rd, Killingly, noted that the Open Space Land Acquisition Fund is to either purchase land to remain open or to help landowners with conservation easements.  
She would also like to see a marketing manager to consolidate Town-wide marketing efforts.
John Sarantopoulos requested the documents about the sprinkler system from Superintendent Rioux.

The meeting ended at 8:02 p.m.

                                                                                               Respectfully submitted,
  

 
                                                                                                Elizabeth Buzalski
	Council Secretary
--------------------

